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October 1, 2011 to December 31, 2011 
 
 
As noted in the previous quarterly progress report, the draft wind tunnel report prepared by NRC 
Canada researchers had just been received by FHWA.  Internal review of the report has been 
underway throughout this reporting period. 
 
Once comments are provided back to NRC Canada, the draft will be finalized and resubmitted.  It 
is planned to publish the report on the TFHRC website once the document has been edited in 
accordance with current publication requirements and cleared for posting. 
 
Summary results of the wind tunnel tests were reported to PTI committee members during the 
recent, November 6, PTI DC-45 meeting of the Cable-Stayed Bridge Committee held at the 
Marriott-Wardman Hotel in Washington, DC.  The presentation generated considerable 
discussion and comments by the committee members. 
 
Efforts have continued with regard to reconciliation of the pooled-fund account.  The remaining 
balances for each research partner are being established so that these funds can be transferred 
to FHWA to cover outstanding expenditures. 


